
Dear Campers & Families,  
  

Thank you so much for spending your 
week with us at Lutherlyn. We hope you 
had a great experience full of Life-Changing 
Adventures in Faith!  

 
Photos from Friday (including closing 

worship) will be added to the SmugMug site on Sunday. Visit: www.lutherlyn.smugmug.com 
(password: adventure).  

 
Due to the number of people that come and go from our cabins and the rise in the bed bug 

population in the eastern United States, we advise all our campers to wash all their clothing 
and bedding (even things that you did not wear) in hot water when you get home. Run your 
sleeping bag, pillow, and any stuffed animals through the dryer on hot. We are diligent about 
checking our cabins for bed bugs regularly but, unfortunately, bed bugs and bed bug eggs can 
travel with people who have been to a place with bed bugs and then bring them to another 
bed (potentially camp) with their luggage/bedding. We encourage all our guests to take this 
precaution anytime that you travel, not just to Lutherlyn. 

 
Now the fun stuff…. Guess what???…. Lutherlyn isn’t just summer camp! There are things 

to do at camp all year long for you, your friends, and your family! Upcoming events include 
Grown-Up Camp, Quilting/Crafting Retreats, Halloween Family Fun Day (including trick-or-
treating at the cabins), Advent Retreat, Saturday Safaris, Winter Retreat, Woodland Quilt 
Show, Blacksmithing Classes, and many other exciting retreats and events. Please go to 
www.lutherlyn.com for more details and for on-line registration. Also, encourage your family 
to “like” Camp Lutherlyn on Facebook for announcements and reminders about all the exciting 
things going on at camp. 

 
It was great to have you here this week! Please spread the word about Lutherlyn to your 

friends and bring them with you to camp next summer! We also hope that you will remember 
that working at Lutherlyn is an AWESOME summer job when you are 16 and older.  

 
We look forward to seeing you again soon for more LIFE-CHANGING ADVENTURES IN FAITH 

at LUTHERLYN! 
 

Details and registration information for all the retreat and 
events at Lutherlyn can be found at www.lutherlyn.com. 

We hope to see you again soon! 


